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7 November 2018

H.E. Antonio Guterres
Secretary-General of the United Nations
New York, NY 10017

USA

Letter of Commitment

Dear Mr Secretary-General,

Oy Halton Group Ltd is a family-owned Finnish company, which is the global technology leader in indoor air
solutions for demanding spaces. We provide solutions for commercial and public premises, healthcare
institutions and laboratories, professional kitchens and restaurants as well as energy production
environments and marine vessels. We provide our end-users with safe, comfortable and productive indoor
environments that are energy-efficient and comply with sustainable principles.

At the moment, we are introducing corporate responsibility as part of our management system complying
with, Global Reporting Initiative (GRI) standards. Our Board of Directors and Senior Executive Team have
approved the management principles guiding our corporate responsibility work and our action plan for the
next three years.

As part of the international commitments included in our Code of Conduct, we hereby announce our
commitment to Global Compact and its ten principles. We support all UN goals and take actions to
accomplish them. We will also take into account UN’s Sustainable Development Goals.

Next spring, we will publish our first Corporate Responsibility report, which will disclose the development of
our non-financial performance and act as the Communication on Progress (COP), then sent to the UN
Global Compact Headquarters. We will publish the Corporate Responsibility reports and thus the COPs
annually.

With best regards,

Kai Konola
CEO
Oy Halton Group Ltd

Halton



